
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
JUNE 
Monday 5  - School re-opens 
Tuesday 6   - Year 6 Swimming (6 weeks) 
Wednesday 7 - Year 6 St Chad’s Cathedral  
    ‘Good Shepherd Mass’ 
Friday 9 June  - Whole school picnic  
Saturday 10  - 12.00 First Holy Communion 
Thursday 15 - Whole school Mass - Church 
Friday 16   - Year 5 Baddersley Clinton 
   - Reception Assembly 
Monday 19  - Year 2 ‘Conkers’ 
Tuesday 20  - Year 4 ‘Conkers’ 
Sunday 25  - 9.00 a.m. Going Forth Mass 
Tuesday 27  - Parents Open everning  
    7.00 p.m. Nursery 
    8.00 p.m. Reception 
Thursday 29 - Whole school Mass - Church 
JULY 
Change of date  - Summer Concert now  
    Monday 3 July  
Monday 3-7 - Book Fair week 
Wednesday 5 - Nursery closed  - new intake 
Friday 7  - Year 6 Assembly 

I ______________________________________ the parent of __________________________________ 
 

have received the June Newsletter.                    Signed ________________________________________ 
 

Answer to the Quiz question is: ___________________________________________________________ 
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SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2006 
Please note the Sainsbury’s Active Kids campaign 
closed on 30 May. Please send any vouchers to 
school by this Friday 9 June. 

SCHOOL BAGS/PUMP BAGS 
The school bags/pump bags are selling well.  Don’t 
forget to purchase them from the school  
office, school bag £5.00 and pump bag 
£3.00 or £7.00 if you buy both. 
 
Please remember  these are the only type of school 
bag that children are allowed to bring. 

SUMMER CONCERT 
The date of the Summer Concert has now been 
changed (due to World Cup fixtures)  to Monday  3  
July at 7.00 p.m. 
 
Tickets will be on sale at the school office from  
Friday 23 June and will cost £2.00 per adult and 
£1.00 per child.   All proceeds will go  
towards a new sound system for the 
School Hall. 
 
Please support this very worthwhile occasion when 
not only our own pupils will be taking part but the 
Area Band will also be performing. 

QUIZ QUESTION:  What was the name of the dog who found the stolen World Cup, in the year that England 
last won the competition. 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
Please find attached a form asking for your  
comments about how the school is doing and further  
developments/improvements you would like to see 
happening.  The Governors value your comments 
and suggestions so let’s hear them! 

‘WE’RE GOING ON A PICNIC’ - (weather 
 permitting) 
As part of the centenary celebrations of Warley 
Woods we are taking the whole school (including 
dinner supervisors, kitchen and office staff) on a  
picnic this Friday 9 June.  All those children who 
have a school meal  will be provided with a packed 
lunch and drink. 
Please remember to pack a waterproof coat/sun 
cream and sun hats.  
 
The local newspaper may send a photographer, if 
you have any objections to your child being  
photographed please send a letter into school. 

MUFTY DAY - INDIA APPEAL 
The grand sum of £510.00 was raised, well done 


